
PSE&G Offers Update on Woodland Park  
Gas Delivery Upgrade Project 
 
WOODLAND PARK, NJ – PSE&G has announced they will begin installing new gas 
mains the week of November 18th on Weasel Drift Road. Weasel Drift Road will be 
closed between Rifle Camp Road and Valley Road in Clifton while the work is in 
progress. 
 
Motorists traveling North on Rifle Camp Road will be detoured North to New Street, 
proceeding right onto Grand Street in Paterson. To access Weasel Drift Road/Mountain 
Park Road motorists will travel South in Paterson and turn onto Marshall Street to Valley 
Road. 
 
Motorists traveling South on Rifle Camp Road will continue South to Great Notch Road 
exiting the roundabout at the third exit. The detour continues North on Valley Road in 
Clifton in order to access Weasel Drift Road/Mountain Park Road. 
 
Motorists traveling South on Valley Road will utilize the same route South to Great 
Notch Road and then North on Rifle Camp Road by exiting the roundabout at the first 
exit. 
 
Motorists traveling North on Valley Road in Clifton will proceed on Valley Road turning 
left at Marshall Street and then left onto Grand Street. The detour will continue to on 
Grand Street before making a left onto New Street. Motorists will proceed to Squirrel 
Wood Road and make a left in order to access Rifle Camp Road and the end of the 
detour at Weasel Drift Road. 
 


